
8th December 2023
Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day 15th December 2023

On the day children are encouraged to wear their Christmas Jumpers to really get into the
festivities! Please make sure you order in time as once the cut off date has passed we will be
unable to add any further orders.

If you would like your child to have lunch on this day, then please logon to school money via
the App to place your order by Sunday 10th December at 3pm. Only a packed lunch
alternative will be available on Christmas Dinner days for children not having a Christmas
Dinner or children can bring in a packed lunch from home.

Please note: Bacton will be having their christmas lunch on Thursday 14th so only a snack
pack option will be available to MIJS on that day.

If you experience any problems please contact the
School Office on 01263 720401.

We hope the children enjoy their Christmas lunch!

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of School MIJS


